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News - 



Wishing Stan a very Happy 

Birthday 



Wishing Ann a very 

Happy Birthday 



Wishing June a very 

Happy Birthday 



The Residents took the Afternoon to do some Curling in 

our dining room it may have got a little competitive  
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Ball Games 



Charles has been stretching his 

legs with the help of staff  

David and Valda enjoying a dance in 

our large lounge with Residents 

watching and singing along to the 

music. 



The residents enjoyed a 

game of skittles, David was 

even able to join in.  







A bit of Hand-Eye coordination for the Residents with 

our target games 







The residents 

where 

outside 

enjoying the 

beautiful 

sunshine at 

every 

opportunity!  



A big thank you was said to our long standing colleagues who have been 

at Norwood House for 10+ years!  

Thank you and Well Done to Luda, Kev, Mandy, Jane, Lisa & Roisin!! 



Parachute 

Fun in the 

Garden 
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The residents were 

outside enjoying 

some sunshine and 

planting some 

beautiful hanging 

baskets for the front 

of Norwood House 



We would like to say a special 

thank you to the NHS who have 

kindly been donating us some 

special gifts during the 

pandemic! We really appreciate 

all of your hard work and for 

thinking of us during this 

difficult time.  

Reception was 

full of beautiful 

little travel 

bags filled with 

cosmetics for 

the Staff and 

Residents.  







We had our first Barbecue of the year on Bank 

Holiday Monday! The kitchen team put on a 

lovely selection for the residents and staff.  





We want to say a big thank you for all of your kind words 

and thanks over these past couple of months and to those 

of you that have been so thoughtful and sent us cards & 

gifts to keep us  going -it is very much appreciated!   

 

We hope you are keeping well and we look forward to 

seeing you again when it is safe!  
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